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The WPOA welcomes James MacGillis as the new Chief of Police.  We 
look forward to working with him in the future on the issues and 
challenges facing our community and police department.  


Chief MacGillis has an impressive background and strong ties to the 
City of Wauwatosa.  We are confident in his ability to lead this 
department and are eager to continue to serve and protect the citizens of 
Wauwatosa under his command. 


We commend the members of the PFC for their diligent search and 
selection process that produced three very qualified candidates.


For the WPOA Board,


John Milotzky



